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Comments: The proposed regulation would discriminate against lower income people who make use of the

permanent fixtures used for sport (bolted) climbing.  Requiring non-fixed gear is an expensive venture and

people, like myself, cannot afford to utilize the resources that our taxes fund. The increased regulation of the

ability of the citizens of our nation is inherently opposed to the founding ideas of national parks.


